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MTA LEGISLATIVE BRIEF

April 23, 2001

TO:


JULIAN BURKE, CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER




MTA BOARD OF DIRECTORS

FROM:

GOVERNMENT RELATIONS DEPARTMENT

STATE

Today, AB 974 (Calderon), was pulled from consideration by the author in the Assembly Transportation Committee.  The Los Angeles County Municipal Operators Coalition sponsored this legislation relating to the formula distribution of all bus operating funds. 
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